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MASS OF THANKSGIVING 
 

REV. DOMINIC MACIOCE 
 

SUNDAY, MAY 15, 2016 
 

9:00am 

Fr. Jerry’s Article on page 7 
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Parish Mission Statement 
  

  “Nourished by God’s Word and the Eucharist, St. Jane Frances de Chantal Parish is a welcoming Catholic 
community dedicated to living and proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ.” 

 

Tuesday, 6:00pm,  
   Novena to the Mother  

     of Perpetual Help & Rosary  
    Join us in the Church 

ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL 
PARISH COMMUNITY 

 

38750 Ryan Rd. 
Sterling Heights, MI 48310 

Phone: (586) 977-8080 
Fax: (586) 977-9305 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BECOME A 

REGISTERED PARISHIONER AT 

ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL? 
 

You may register at the Parish Office at any-

time after Mass on the weekend or during 

regular office hours.  Please call 586-977-8080 

Weekend Masses 
   Saturday                                                      5:00pm 
   Sunday                                      9:00am & 11:30am 
Weekday Masses 
   Tuesday                                                       7:30pm 
   Wednesday, Thursday                                 8:00am 
Holy Day Masses                              As Announced 

Pastor 

     Rev. Jerome Slowinski, ext. 102 
     jws1953@att.net 
Pastoral Associate 
     Maureen Blair, ext. 104 
     maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com 
Business Manager 
     Jody Gazo, ext. 101 
     Jgazosjfparish@gmail.com 
Director of Music 
     Greg Crachiolo, Ext. 103 
     sjfmusicministry@yahoo.com 
Director of Faith Formation &  
   Confirmation Coordinator 
     Greg Crachiolo, Ext. 103 
      faithformation.sjf@gmail.com 
Adult Formation Coordinator 
     Tara Stenger, ext. 107 
     tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister Coordinator 
     Ben Klassen, ext. 108 
     bklassen.sjfparish@gmail.com 
Christian Service Coordinator 
      Deborah Mazur, ext. 113 
      dmazursjfparish@gmail.com 
Receptionists 
     Mary Ann Gleich 
     mgleichsjfparish@gmail.com 
     MaryAnn Webb 
     mwebbsjfprish@gmail.com 

 

 
Bulletin 

       bulletinsjfparish@gmail.com 
       Copy deadline is Tuesday at 10:00am. 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday:  
8:30am - 8:30pm 

(Closed from 12:00 to 1:15 for lunch) 
Friday: Closed 

Saturday: 2:30pm - 6:30pm 
Sunday: 10:00am - 1:30pm 

MASS SCHEDULE 

PARISH STAFF 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

MINISTRIES 

SACRAMENTS 

  Knights of Columbus  #13340 

  Brian Barkkari                      586-215-4669 
 

Parish Nurse Ministry 

      Doreen Corby                       586-977-8080 
 

Seniors  

         Don Rogowski                      586-977-8080 
   

    Soup Kitchen 

  Steven Gadzinski                  586-731-4091 
 

  St. Vincent de Paul 

 Tom Harris                            586-977-8080 
 

  Ushers-Ministers of Hospitality  

      Brian Brennan       586-264-1087 
 
 
 

Children’s Baptism 
If you have a child who is not yet baptized, but you 
would like them to be, we would be delighted to talk 
to you about your options.  Please call the Parish 
Office (586-977-8080) to make any arrangements.   

 

Reconciliation 
Tuesday from 6:00pm-7:00pm  

(or by appointment) 
 

Marriage 

Arrangements must be made by contacting the 
Parish Office at least six months prior to the 
desired date. Marriage guidelines are available at 
the Parish Office and must be read before your 
appointment. Participation in pre-marriage 
preparation will be arranged. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
Contact the Parish Office at 586-977-8080. Also 
available once a month during the Tuesday    
evening Mass. Speak with Fr. Jerry before Mass. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults 
This is a shared program with St. Ephrem, 

conducted at St. Ephrem. Those taking part in 

RCIA from St. Jane Frances will receive the faith 

formation at St. Ephrem’s but celebrate 

associated rites at St. Jane Frances de Chantal. 

Please make initial contact with our pastor, Fr. 

Jerry Slowinski, before contacting St. Ephrem 

Parish. 

Parish Policy 
We ask that in order to have your child 

baptized here, or to be married here, you          

should be a registered parishioner or active in 

your previous parish. This means attending 

weekly Mass with your faith community, 

using your envelopes and taking part in parish 

activities.           

 

 
 

Visits to the Homebound  
for Communion/ Anointing 

Contact Parish Office:  586-977-8080 

Monday, May 16 
9:30am Needle Crafters Group 
6:00pm K-6 Catechists, Hall Monitors, 
 * Prayer Sponsors Meeting 
7:30pm Grade 7/8 Catechists, & Small 
 Group Facilitators Meeting 
Tuesday, May 17 
6:00pm Rosary 
6:00pm-7:00pm Confessions 
6:30pm Mercy in Action Committee 
 Meeting 
6:30pm Ushers Board Meeting 
7:00pm Faith & Fitness Men’s Group 
7:30pm Mass 
Wednesday, May 18 
8:00am Mass 
10:00am-2:00pm Seniors Meet 
1:00pm Swiffers, Team 4 
6:00pm Needle Crafters Group 
Thursday, May 19 
7:00pm Parish Leadership Meeting 
Friday, May 20 
 Parish Office Closed 
11:00am St. Pat’s Soup Kitchen Prep 
6:30pm Ushers General Meeting 
Saturday, May 21 
8:15am-2:00pm St. Pat’s Soup Kitchen 
 Visit 
 Red Cross Blood Drive Sign-up 
5:00pm Mass 
6:30pm Young Adult Gathering at 
 Dave & Busters 
Sunday, May 22 
 Blood Drive Sign-up 
9:00am Mass 
10:15am Youth Ministry Summer 
 Planning Meeting 
11:30am Mass 
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Maureen Blair 
Ext. 104 
 

Pastoral Associate and  Director of Worship  and 
Evangelization 
 

Email:  
maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com 

YOUNG ADULTS 

ATTENTION COLLEGE GRADUATES 
Please see Page 5 for important information about turning in your Graduation Picture and our Graduation Mass!  

Thank you!   
 
 

DAVE AND BUSTER’S NIGHT 
All young adults are invited to an outing to Dave and Buster’s on Saturday, May 21st.  We’ll meet there around 

6:30pm.  You can go to 5:00pm Mass beforehand if you want as well!  If you can let us know by Tuesday,  
May 17th, if you are coming so we can reserve a space, we’d appreciate it!   

 

Questions?  Contact Tara at tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com or 586-977-8080, ext. 107. 

Intercessory Prayer Team 
Advancing the New Evangelization 

  
   Just a reminder that we have an Intercessory Prayer 
Team dedicated to praying for the needs of our  
parishioners.  We have a group of very powerful pray-
ers who meet twice each month to pray together for 
your intentions.  When we aren’t praying as a group, we 
remember you and your intentions in our personal daily 
prayers. In addition to these we pray for the requests           
submitted by our Faith Formation students and 
teachers, those on our Parish Sick List, our Military 
Service Personnel, and many others.  Your prayer 
intentions can be placed in the Intercessory Prayer Box 
located near the Tabernacle or send your prayers via 
email to maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com.  Such a 
beautiful experience praying together, calling on the 
Holy Spirit to guide us and to give us the words 
necessary to intercede for others.  It is a very graced 
and blessed gathering for all involved. Also, you will see 
members of the prayer team at the Tuesday evening 
anointing Mass, laying on hands as Fr. Jerry anoints 
those who have come for the sacrament.  After these 
Masses people will have the opportunity to  request to 
be prayed over by the prayer team.  Please keep an eye 
out for pray-ers as we hope to become a very visible 
part of the New Evangelization in revitalizing our own 
prayer, your prayer, and the effects that prayer can 
have!!! 
   If you would like to become a member of this team, 
you are invited to join us as we gather on the  second  
Monday of each month at 1:30pm or the fourth Monday 
at 7:00pm. in Room B.  We need many pray-ers!!  We 
need to really get energized over this!!  The world is 
crying out for us! If you are interested in joining this 
team, please  contact Maureen Blair. 

WISDOM:  With the gift of Wisdom, we see God at work 
in our lives and in the world.  We are directed In matters 
of judgment about the truth and being able to see the 
whole image of God.  Helps us to understand the pur-
pose of God’s plan for us and for the world and to see 
the world through God’s eyes.  

 

UNDERSTANDING:  With the gift of understanding, we comprehend 
how we need to live as a follower of Jesus Christ.  A person with under-
standing is not confused by all the conflicting messages in our culture 
about the right way to live.  This gift helps us to learn about ourselves 
and how to grow in knowing God.  Understanding clears away obstacles 
to true faith.  
 

KNOWLEDGE:  With the gift of knowledge, we understand the meaning 
of God’s Revelation, especially as expressed in the life and words of 
Jesus Christ.  A person with knowledge is always learning more about 
the scriptures and tradition.  This gift enables us to judge what must be 
believed and what must not be believed.  
 

FORTITUDE:  With the gift of courage, we overcome our fear and are 
willing to take risks as a follower of Jesus Christ. A person with courage 
is willing to stand up for what is right in the sight of God, even if it means 
accepting rejection, verbal abuse, or even physical harm and death. The 
gift of courage allows people the firmness of mind that is required to do 
good and stand up to evil and especially to stand up for Jesus and his 
teaching.  
 

COUNSEL:  With the gift of right judgment, we know the difference 
between right and wrong, and we choose to do what is right – we make 
better moral decisions. The Holy Spirit points us to the most important 
considerations as we make decisions in life, always choosing good as a 
means to an end. 
 

PIETY:  With the gift of reverence we have a deep sense of respect for 
God and the church. A person with reverence recognizes our total reli-
ance on God and comes before God with humility, trust, and love. In 
piety we pay worship and duty to God as our Father  and HAVE im-
mense trust in God’s fatherly love. 
 

FEAR OF THE LORD:  With the gift of wonder and awe we are aware 
of the glory and majesty of God and the grateful wonder of His love for 
us. This fear of the Lord is like a child's fear of offending his father, ra-
ther than a fear of punishment.  The worst thing that could happen to us 
is separation from the God that we love.  

Pentecost & 

The gifts of the Spirit 
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Greg J. Crachiolo 
 

Director of Music Ministries 
sjfmusicministry@yahoo.com 
 

Director of Faith Formation 
 (Pre-K—Grade 8)  & Confirmation )
faithformation.sjf@gmail.com 

 
As is usual every year the choir season is from Labor Day 
to Pentecost and since Easter came so early this year, so 
does the end of the choir season. 

 

Did you know that the choir rehearses two hours every 
week to assure that the Sunday experience brings people in 
to a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ through music. 
 

These faithful members work very hard by attending 
rehearsals, learning music at home or on the way to and 
from work in their car, and providing beautiful music each 
and every Sunday and special feasts, celebrations, and holy 
days throughout the year.  All of us need time to refresh 
and restart and that is why the choir takes the summers off 
from their service through song. 
 

So if you see them in the pew at another Mass this 
weekend, be sure to say “hi”  for just like the visitor, they 
sometimes feel like newcomers sitting amongst the 
assembly.  Oh and by the way, if you are interested in 
more information about the choir, be sure to ask one of 
them.  They will be happy to share with you. 
 

Our Instruments in Praise group and cantors will continue 
providing liturgical music throughout the summer. Please 
consider joining one of the groups and raising your voice 
in praise. 
 

Have a great week, 
 

Greg 

Some of the members of our music ministry following the 
Stations of the Cross Taize prayer in March. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 20th-24th 

9:00am-12:00pm 
Ages 4-Grade 6 

 
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 

 
Go to WWW.SJFPARISH.ORG to  

register or pick one up in the  
Parish Office 

 
 

Volunteers Needed 
 

Contact the Faith  
Formation Office or 

stop by to see how you can help! 

VOCATIONS 

The Traveling Chalice:   
A Program of Prayer For Vocations 

 

Have you ever considered taking the Traveling 
Chalice home for a week?  Parishioners are 
invited to sign up to take the Traveling Chalice 
home and display it for a week.  They are asked 
to pray each night for vocations, especially for those to the 
priesthood and religious life.  Included with the chalice are 
a variety of prayers that you can even use if you want as 
well as a reflection journal.  There you can see how others 
before you have felt about having the Traveling Chalice in 
their home and share your experiences from having the 
chalice for a week.     
 

Some people enjoy having that time to pray by themselves 
as an individual or a family while others use it as an occa-
sion to use one or more nights that week to invite others 
over, share dessert, and take some time for prayer too.  
Neither way is wrong, it is just about what works for you!   
 

If you would like to participate in The Traveling Chalice 
Program, you can sign up in the Gathering Space.  You 
also can contact Ray at 586-979-7879 to sign-up or if you 
have any other questions!   
 

Thank you for your prayers!   
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Ben Klassen 
Ext. 108 
 

Youth Minister Coordinator 
 

Email: 
Bklasen.sjfparish@gmail.com 

STEWARDSHIP 

CAR SHOW  
 

Join us for a Cruise-In on Friday, June 17th, from 4:00pm-8:00pm.  The proceeds from the evening go to 
the Pastoral Outreach Support Fund.  Whether you are bringing a car to show or just want to stroll around and 
check them all out, consider yourself invited!  Concessions will be provided by the Knights of Columbus and we’ll 
have music provided by Rockin’ Ronnie!   
 

If you are interested in joining the committee or helping out at this event, please contact Tara at 
tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com or 586-977-8080, ext. 107.   

INTERESTED IN BIKING? 
 

The Stewardship Commission is exploring the idea of having a Biking Club here at the parish.  
They would gather with their bicycles at a designated spot, take a bike ride to a destination and 
back to the starting location, and possibly grab a bite to eat after.  If you would be interested in a 
group like this, please contact Tara at tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com or 586-977-8080, ext. 107.  Thank 
you!   

Youth Ministry Summer Planning -  
Who -  7th - 12th grade students 

When -  May 22, 2016 - 10:15am -11:15am (between our morning Masses). 

Where - Zaga Room (the Youth Room over by the Fr. Leon Page Activity Center) 
Come after the 9:00am Mass, or come early for the 11:30am Mass, share your ideas, help 
lead an event, or just come to find out what will be going on.  We’ll see you there! 

Graduation Pictures 
High School? Trade School? College 
(winter or spring commencement)? 

Are you graduating this year? 

Share your picture with the Parish 
Community so that we can all celebrate 
your accomplishments with you! 

We need all pictures in by next Sunday, 
May 22, 2016.  You may drop them off 
in the Parish Office, or email them to: 

bklassen.sjfparish@gmail.com 

Please include: Name (as you’d like it to 
appear in the bulletin), School, Degree 
(if applicable), e-mail address and phone 
number (if there are any questions). 

“MISSION 2016” 
Reaching Out While 

Crossing Cultures 

This is our high school aged mission 
experience being offered this summer 
in New York, on July 17-23, 2016.  If 
you’d like more information on the 
experience, contact Ben: 

by phone: (586) 977-8080 Ext. 108 
or by e-mail: 

mission2016.sjfparish@gmail.com. 

GRADUATION MASS 
Mark your calendars for Sunday, June 5th, at 

the 11:30am Mass.  We will be celebrating this 

season of Graduation with all of our 

parishioners that are making this giant step 

either into college or into the workforce!   If 

you and your family would like to join us for 

the Mass and Reception, please RSVP  by 

filling out and returning the form below, or 

RSVP online at: sjfparish.org 

RSVP for the 2016  

Graduation Mass 

Please return to the parish office no later 

than May 29th 

Graduate’s Name 

   

Graduate’s Degree 

   

Number of people attending: 

    

E-mail address: 

   

Phone Number: 

   

Sunday Evening High School 
Gatherings 

   The school year is drawing to a close, 
and so are our Sunday Evening 

Gatherings. 
   We will be meeting as a group Sunday 
evening, May 15th, and Sunday evening, 
May 22nd, then taking a break for the 
summer months. 
   Keep your eyes on special articles in the 
bulletin or on the Youth Ministry page at 
sjfparish.org for summer events and 
different opportunities offered at various 
times during your summer vacation. 
   If you have suggestions for events to 
offer, join us next Sunday for the planning 
meeting! (See above) 
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Tara Stenger 
Ext. 107 
 

Adult Formation Coordinator 
 

Email: 
tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com 

Debbie Mazur 
Ext. 113 
 

Christian Service Coordinator 
 

Email: 
dmazursjfparish@gmail.com 

ADULT FORMATION 

FAITH AND FITNESS MENS’ GROUP 
 

Who: Male parishioners of St. Jane Frances de Chan-
tal (18 years old or older) 
 

What: Fellowship focused on prayer, accountability, and fitness 
 

Where: Father Leon Page Activity Center 
 

When: Tuesdays at 7:00pm starting May 17, 2016 
 

Why: Everyone can find a reason for faith, fitness, and fellowship!! 
 

The first meeting on Tuesday, May 17th, will be part informational 
and part work-out.  

*Typical Meeting Format 
*Nutrition 
*Workouts 

*Goals/Accountability 
*Measurements (weight, body fat, inches)  
*Fitness Test (strength, flexibility, and cardio) 

 

If you have a set of dumbbells (10-30 pounds), please bring them! 
 

Liability – At no time does St. Jane Frances de Chantal, the Archdiocese 

of Detroit, employees or volunteers assume liability for any event that may 

occur during these workouts.  The members participate of their own free 

will understanding that any exercise program has the inherent risk of inju-

ry.  No one associated with this group is operating as a doctor or licensed 

medical practitioner.  Members should consult with their doctor or other 

licensed care representative if they have any questions or concerns about 

participating in an exercise program.  Every program has modified moves 

and recommendations to lower the intensity and prevent injury.  It is up to 

the best judgment of those participating to listen to their bodies and pre-

vent injury. 

NEEDLE CRAFTERS SUMMER HOURS! 
 

Do you like to sew, knit, crochet, quilt, etc.?  
Whether you are new to the craft or a seasoned 
veteran, please join to get together to socialize 
and work on projects (your own or ours)!  Our 
needle crafters have already made over 150 
items to donate to a variety of charities.   
 

No RSVP is necessary and there is no cost.  You can come to one, 
some, or all of our gatherings!  We currently meet on Mondays from 
9:30am –11:30am OR Wednesdays from 6:00pm-8:15pm. 
 

Starting the week of Memorial Day, we will be meeting on Tuesday 
nights from 6:00pm-8:15pm AND Wednesday mornings from 
9:30am-11:30am.  Contact Tara with any questions at 
tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com or 586-977-8080, ext. 107. 

Our Soup Kitchen serves lunch at St. Pat’s  
Saturday, May 21, 2016 

 

   We will be going to the Senior Center in Detroit to prepare 
and serve lunch to approximately 50-80 seniors on Saturday, 
May 21st.  We are looking for 10 volunteers for that day.  
All who sign up will be working to prepare and serve the 
lunch. 
   Volunteers must sign up in the parish office or by calling 
the office at 586-977-8080.  Young adults are especially 
needed to help carry trays for the seniors who have walkers 
and canes.  Make this a family event.   
   St. Patrick’s is located off of Woodward, one block NW of 
Mack at 58 Parsons Street.  We will meet in the South 
parking lot of St. Jane Frances de Chantal at 8:15am.  Drivers 
are needed so please consider signing up to help with car 
pooling.  At St. Pat’s, lunch is served from Noon to 1:00pm 
with clean-up following.  We will return to St. Jane’s parking 
lot around 2:00 pm. 
   If you are not able to go down to St. Pat’s, but wish to  
contribute, you can do so by providing a dessert plate of 
cookies, cakes, or muffins.  Also needed are fruits as in 
grapes, tangerines, clementines, oranges, apples and bananas.  
Monetary donations are also appreciated, you may write a 
check to St. Jane Frances and write “Soup Kitchen Ministry” 
in the memo line. 

God Bless you for your dedication to this ministry.   
It is through your participation and generosity that it is 

possible to serve.   

 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
SUNDAY, May 29TH 

8:00 AM-2:00 PM 
 

We are taking Blood Drive Sign-ups the weekends of May 
14th/15th and on May 21st/22nd.  The donation of one unit of 

blood can potentially help to save three lives.   
PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING! 

 

TO REGISTER ONLINE: 

• Visit www.redcrossblood.org 

• Go to box down on left and middle of screen that says 
“Make a Donation” and click “Enter a Sponsor Code” 
which is stjane. 

• Click “click here” to schedule an appointment to 
donate. 

• First time users must then click the blue “create a 
profile” link to the right of the screen before logging 
into schedule a time.  Complete all fields marked with 
an asterisk. 
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Our Cluster Partner 
ST. EPHREM CATHOLIC CHURCH 

38900 Dodge Park, Sterling Heights 
Phone: 586-264-1230 Fax: 586-264-2757 

Pastor: Fr. Craig Giera 
Deacon: Edwin McLeod 

 

Weekend Masses:  
Saturday — 4:30pm  

Sunday — 9:00am & 11:00am 
Weekday Masses:  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday — 
9:00am 

Confessions 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday — 

8:30am 
Saturday — 12:15pm 

On Saturday,  May 14th, at Blessed Sacrament Cathedral in Detroit, Dominic 
Macioce, Paul William Graney, Kevin Joseph Roelant, David Mark Tomaszycki and 
Timothy Joseph Wezer were ordained priests of the Archdiocese of Detroit. Through 
the laying on of hands and the invocation of the Holy Spirit, Archbishop Allen 
Vigneron elevated these men to the order of presbyter for service to the People of 
God in this Archdiocese. 
 

The lives of these five men have changed dramatically. During the praying of the 
Litany of the Saints, these five men, as a sign of their willingness to serve, lay prostrate on the floor of the Cathedral. They 
did not lay on the floor of the Cathedral because the floor is comfortable or because they sought to rest. They did not make 
promises to the Archbishop, and his successors, because they were looking to gain anything in return.  They did all this 
because they felt called by God to serve. It is God’s will. God’s choice. God’s gift, which led them to enter into intense study 
and formation for the priesthood. It is God’s gift that these men were found worthy to answer the call. And we rejoice in that 
call and the willingness of these men to answer to it. 
 

   The world needs priests.  The world needs witnesses who are willing to demonstrate their desire to serve the Lord and 
members of the Body of Christ. To be Christ’s witness is not easy. St. Paul reminds us that Christ died for all, so that all who 
live might live no longer for themselves but for Christ. Christ teaches us how to love; His cross is the greatest example of 
love the world has ever known. 
 

   While these five men have taken on a new challenge by virtue of their ordination, each and every one of us is also called to 
take on a role which is filled with challenges.  By virtue of our baptism, we are called to love as Christ does. To seek the 
good for others, even at a cost to our very self. The world though oftentimes rejects this type of love – a love that is not self 
serving; a love which makes demands upon us. The world does not always understand the love of Christ just as it oftentimes 
does not understand the call to serve as a priest. That a man would give his life away, and forsake physical intimacy and the 
possibility of a family, confuses the world. The reality though is that we receive so much more than we give. The Cross 
teaches us that too, that it is in giving our lives away freely, we are ultimately made free. The world desperately needs this 
type of witness of love, of people willing  to lay down their lives so that others might have life and have life to the fullest.  
This is why these five men have freely chosen to answer God’s call to serve. In the years to come, they will be called, 
sometimes in the middle of a cold night, when they are tired and on the verge of exhaustion, to go to a person who is on their 
deathbed and offer words of comfort, forgiveness and peace. They will be privileged to be present at key moments in the 
lives of so many people – at Baptisms, First Communions, weddings and funerals.  They will seek to mend broken 
relationships, to forgive those seeking to be reconciled to God.  It is nothing short of remarkable that God chooses mere 
mortals with such an awesome responsibility. 
 

   We are grateful that St. Jane Frances de Chantal Parish was able to play some role in Fr. Macioce’s call to the priesthood. 
We are honored that he is here with us this weekend to offer his first Mass as a priest on the Feast of Pentecost, the birthday 
of the Church.  We ask God to guide and watch over Fr. Dominic Macioce, helping him to persevere in fidelity, love and 
service in the years ahead which we pray will be many and blessed. 

 
Jerry-atrics 
 

Fr. Jerry Slowinski  
ext. 102 
 

Pastor 
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        Traveling Chalice 
        A Program of Prayer 
         For Vocations 
 

 

 

Parishioners  are  asked  to   
take  the   chalice home and display it 
in a place of honor, we ask them to 
pray each night for vocations to the 
priesthood and religious   life.    This   
week   our  parish   gratefully acknowl-
edges  

MaryAnn Webb 
for hosting our Traveling Chalice. 
If  you   would  like  to   participate   in  
The Traveling Chalice Program please 
contact Ray Sroka at 586-979-7879. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

WEEKDAY LECTOR SCHEDULE 
 

Tuesday, May 17th @ 7:30pm 
Mary Minjeur 

 

Wednesday, May 18th @ 8:00am 
Judy Taylor 

 

Thursday, May 19th 
No Mass 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE — MAY 21ST & MAY 22ND 

 5:00pm 9:00am 11:30am 

Presider Fr. Bob Malloy Fr. Bob Malloy Fr. Bob Malloy 

Sacristan(s) Lisa Skocylas Karen Mills Judy & Gary Bjornrud 

Lector 1 Keith Morris Harv Bajercius Barb Wojtas 

Lector 2 Catherine Maxwell Brian Brennan Jolynn Friedmann 

Altar Servers Tim Wainz Team Havern Marie Graziano 

 Kayla Pickens Team Havern Matthew Crachiolo 

 Isabella Schilling Team Havern Stephanie Crachiolo 

Ushers Team 2 Assigned Team 3 

Music Leader Greg Greg Greg 

Readings 
Week of May 15, 2016 

 

Sunday 
Pentecost Sunday 

Day: Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 
31, 34;1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or Rom 8:8-
17; Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 14:15-16, 23b-26 

Monday 
Jas 3:13-18; Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15;  

Mk 9:14-29 
Tuesday 

Jas 4:1-10; Ps 55:7-8, 9-10a, 10b-11a, 
23; Mk 9:30-37 

Wednesday 
Jas 4:13-17; Ps 49:2-3, 6-7, 8-10, 11;  

Mk 9:38-40 
Thursday 

Jas 5:1-6; Ps 49:14-15ab, 15cd-16, 17-
18, 19-20; Mk 9:41-50 

Friday 
Jas 5:9-12; Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8-9, 11-12; 

Mk 10:1-12 
Saturday 

Jas 5:13-20; Ps 141:1-2, 3, and 8;  
Mk 10:13-16 
Sunday  

The Most Holy Trinity 
Prv 8:22-31; Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9;  

Rom 5:1-5; Jn 16:12-15 

PARISH LEADERSHIP 
MEETING 

THURSDAY, MAY 19TH 
7:00pm-9:30pm 

 

   The Committees will meet at 
7:00pm. If you are unable to attend, 
please contact your chairperson and 
let them know. 
   The Parish Council will meet at 
8:00pm. If you are unable to attend, 
please let Fr. Jerry know. 
   There is time allotted at the start of 
each Parish Council Meeting for an 
Open Forum. If you have a sugges-
tion or an issue which you would like 
to present to the Parish Council, 
please email Fr. Jerry at 
(jws1953@att.net). Be sure to include 
a brief summary or details regarding 
what you will be talking about. You 
will be given 5 minutes to address the 
Council. 

Monday, May 16 
 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 
Tuesday, May 17 
7:30pm Dec. Regina Buck 
 (Family) 
 Dec. Leocadia Skierkowski 
 (Maria & John Hoeflien) 
 Dec. Harold Schornack 
 (Pat & Ken Whitefield) 
Wednesday, May 18 
8:00am Dec. Loreto & Esdarislao 
 Villrosa 
 (Mira Family) 
 Dec. Marsha Olson 
 (Family) 
Thursday, May 19 
 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 
Friday, May 20 
 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 
Saturday, May 21 
5:00pm Dec. Guido & Anna Urbano 
 (Richard & Barbara Urbano) 
 Dec. Dorothy Rogers 
 (Tom & Kathy Rogers) 
 Dec. Richard & Alice Porzadek 
 (Richard & Delphine Skowron) 
 Dec. Susan Schubert 
 1st Anniversary 
 (Dan & Barb Mezzapelle) 
Sunday, May 22 
9:00am Dec. Wanda Sztaba 
 24th Anniversary 
 (Son) 
 Dec. Ralph Florek 
 (Sylvia & Jerry Soldatek) 
 Dec. Mary LoGrande 
 (Sam & Sharron Randazzo) 
 Dec. Mary S. Zalewski 
 (Suanne Guarnieri) 
11:30am Dec. Alex Hetrick 
 (Debi Terab & Andy Hetrick) 
 Dec. Thomas Medved 
 (Family) 
 Dec. Elvelyn Rekowski 
 (Kathy, Chris & Ray) 
 Vacaj Family 
 (Mom) 

Low-Gluten Hosts available 
   For our parishioners who have 
Celiacs Disease we now have pro-
cedures in place to help you cele-
brate the Eucharist with your parish 
family.  For more information or to 
take part, please contact Maureen 
Blair,  

586-977-8080 or by email  
maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com 
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Sunday, May 8, 2016 
 

Weekly Obligation: $11,900.00 
 

Registered Families……………..1490 
Envelopes Returned……….....…..396 
Amount Offered…….….....$10,062.71 
Loose Offering…………..…$1,141.64 
 
Online Giving: 
Contributors……………………..….64 
Contributions……………....$2,683.00 
 
Special Collection: 
 
Total Offerings……………$13,887.35 

TOGETHER LET US PRAY… 
 

   Please pray for those who are in special need of our prayers. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for the men and women serving our country in the Armed Services that they 
may return home safely to family and friends. Remember particularly: 

 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

   We want to thank Monique Potts of E & 
M Landscaping for advertising in the St. 
Jane Frances de Chantal bulletin. 
   We ask our parishioners to please 
patronize the advertisers as they are the 
ones that help make our bulletin possible. 

Joseph Angileri 
Marge Bellus 
Maureen Blair 
James Brown 
Vicki Chrzanowski 
Salvatore DeAngelo 
Anna DiDonato 
Kevin Dufoor 
Pam Evanzia 
Shirley Fasczewski 
James Friedmann 
Scott Gould 
Cindy Graham 

Marie Hillman 
Mary Ann Joly 
James Klassen 
Joan Knapp 
Pat Kniola 
Frances Kraft 
Gary Kubicki 
Ed Kuhle 
John LaRocca 
Jeffrey Leonardi 
Addison Mathews 
Charlotte Miles 

William Navalta 
Kathleen Pawlik 
Matthew Pawlik 
Helen Perliskey 
Anita Pitlock 
Frank Polizzi 
Amy Zachwieja Raggio 
Marlene Rokicki 
Olivia Rokicki 
Arnold Semrau 
Daniel Van Acker 
Mel Werner 
Don G. Wisniewski 

Robert Bain 
Richard Brown 
Christopher Burley 
Emir Ciplakovic 
Eric Dillard 
Lisa Drake 
Joshua Hebert 

Zack Hoover 
Louis B. Kasper, III 
Paul Koss 
Curtis McCoy 
Matthew McDowell 
Donovan John Miller 
Danielle Marie Minichello 

Eric Olson 
Heather Ann Reo 
Scot Skoczylas 
Sean Slattery 
Allison Steward 
Carl Winowiecki 

BAPTISMS 
 

The Catholic Community of  
St. Jane Frances de Chantal  

welcomes the following children  
who were Baptized  

by Fr. Jerry Slowinski  
on May 8, 2016: 

 

Seth Anthony & Sabrina Arielle Schwartz 
Parents:      Jason Schwartz 
                    Candace (Tarnowski)Schwartz 
Godparent:  Nicholas Schwartz 

 
 

 
GOAL:  $90,176.00 

 

   Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) cards 
are available in the parish office for those 
who did not receive one. 
   All contributions can be dropped off at 
the parish office or put in the weekend 
offertory collection. 

RIGHT TO LIFE 
FLOWER SALE 

 

   A sincere “Thank You” to all of our 
parishioners and friends who generously 
bought a silk rose or donated money in 
support of Right to Life of Macomb 
County N.W. A total of $640.00 was 
collected. 
   This group of dedicated volunteers work 
diligently with families facing unplanned 
pregnancies and strives to educate them in 
regard to the truth concerning respect for 
life issues. 
   A big “Thank You” to our Right to Life 
Committee members who helped with the 
selling of the roses. 


